
 

Update: PSA centenary celebrations                                                                                                     
 

Members will recall that a decision was made to distribute golf shirts to all active PSA members in 

2020 as part of the PSA’s centenary celebrations.  

 

Golf shirts distribution will commence 1 February 2020 until 1 June 2020 owing to the volumes of 

shirts to be distributed members across all institutions in the Province. PSA Organising/Marketing 

Officers and shop stewards will be working together to ensure that all active members receive their 

golf shirts. 

 

Members are welcome to submit proposals in assisting in the build up to the centenary celebration to 

be held on 7 July 2020.    

 

 All enquiries and ideas can be directed to the following officials: 

 

kisten.subbadu@psa.co.za  

marlyn.govender@psa.co.za  

sipho.vuza@psa.co.za 
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